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Our Vision is for...all members of the school community to work together to develop happy, confident 

and enthusiastic children who thrive in a stimulating and exciting environment—an environment 

where there is mutual respect so that each child develops a lifelong love of learning. 

NSPCC Cake Sale 

PTA Valentine Disco 

The annual PTA Valentine disco 

is on Thursday 21st February 

4.30 –5.45pm in the hall.  

Tickets £2.50 pay on the door, and includes drink and 

snack. 

Dress up as your favourite book 

character on this day!  Why not pop 

in from 2.45pm and join us to share a 

story with your child, all welcome! 

On Wednesday 20th February we will be holding a cake 

sale in the hall at 3pm in aid of the wonderful work of the 

NSPCC.  Donations of buns/cakes for the sale would be 

greatly appreciated and may be brought in on the 

morning of the 20th.  Many thanks for your continued 

support. 

Acorn Class 

To help promote independence amongst the children in 

Acorn Class please may we request that after half term 

children are left at the gate in a morning to be walked 

round with one of the year 6 morning buddies.  Thank 

you. 

Parking 

Could we please make a polite request that you do 

not turn around in the lane leading to the farm next 

door to school or the entrance to the staff car park, 

there have been a couple of near misses of late and 

we need to ensure all the children are kept safe.  

Also the yellow zig-zag lines directly outside school 

are for drop off and pick up ONLY, please do not 

park and leave your car unattended, as this area 

needs to be kept clear in case of emergency and to 

also help the flow of traffic down Learning Lane.  

Thanks for your co-operation. 

Head lice 

Again, we have a couple of reported cases of head 

lice in school, please check your child’s hair and treat 

accordingly.  We have heard of an alternative to the 

usual treatment shampoos which has been tested and 

is very effective, it’s the ‘Nitty Gritty comb’ available 

from Boots or Amazon around £10 each.  It has been 

designed to eradicate the use of the chemical based 

traditional shampoos and apparently it works! 

Policies Update 

We have recently updated a few of our school policies on 

the website, please take some time to view them. These 

are located under about us / Key info and statutory data 

/ school policies and procedures, thanks!  

Year 4 Swimming 

Please note there will be no year 4 swimming next week, 

22nd February, due to East Riding school holidays. 
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Whitley Bridge Cricket Club

Winter Nets for Junior Indoor Training and Coaching

Monday Evenings Commencing 4th February

At Delacy Academy, Knottingley

(Formerly Knottingley High School)

Under 11’s 5.30 – 6.30 pm

Under 13/15’s 6.30 – 7.30 pm

CALL OUR QUALIFIED COACHES NOW FOR MORE DETAILS
Glyn Draper 01977 684049
Andrew Papworth 01977 661000

Have fun whilst learning new skills


